JANUES

September 2018



Jane Phillips Society

National JANUES Editor - Sharon Eaton, Oklahoma City Chapter

JPS National Web Site: www.jpsnational.org/index.html

INDEX

News from National

Please see the following Chapter Reports:

Bartlesville
Channel
Oklahoma City
Panhandle
The Woodlands

JPS National Due Dates

JPS National Membership Form

National Board Contact Information

National Memorial Fund/Order/Payment Transmittal Form



News from National

The National officers have been busy with their post-convention National duties.

The past National Secretary sent the Minutes of Convention 2018 to the Presidents of each chapter on July 29, 2018 and asked that they forward them to all members. Any corrections to the minutes were requested to be sent to Sharon Eaton by September 1, 2018. However, if you have any corrections that have not been forwarded, please send them to Sharon Eaton at your earliest convenience.

Joan Gordon, National Treasurer and most recently National Vice President, has completed the Blue Book revisions and has forwarded them to the Presidents of each chapter. If you have not received a copy, please contact your chapter president.

National President Michelle Swaney provided these pictures of the progress on the Agape Mission, the Unit XIV Jane Gibson Phillips Memorial awardee.





We look forward to seeing the completed building.

As the National officers have often mentioned, it is very important that each chapter send the information on all new members to the National Secretary and the National Treasurer as well as a copy to the other National officers. To make this easier, the National Membership form will now be included with each copy of the JANUES.

Your National officers,

Michelle Patricia Pattie Joan Sharon

76th National Convention June 21, 22, 23, 2018 Hilton Garden Inn Quail Springs

ı	n	^	\sim	m	Δ
ı	ш	L	u	ш	ıc

Income				
	Registration		\$3,740.00	
	Convention Fund (\$900)		\$0.00	
	Fund Raiser		\$510.00	
	Sale of excess items		\$18.75	
	Convention Allowance (34 @ \$6)			
	(\$204)		\$0.00	
	Reimbursements		\$37.48	
	Guest Registration		<u>\$410.00</u>	
TOTAL INCOM	E			\$4,716.23
Expenses				
•	Hotel meeting Room		\$0.00	
	Fund Raiser		\$143.24	
	Name Badges		\$48.70	
	Favors		,	
	National Board Lunch		\$11.37	
	Registration Bags		\$20.69	
	Ink Pens		\$59.44	
	Hospitality		\$180.68	
	Bunco		\$10.89	
	Printing		7-0:00	
	Convention Program - ink and			
	paper	\$74.02		
	Event Programs	\$28.28		
	Minutes, resumes, financial reports (dona	•		
	Total Printing (ink cartridge & paper)	,	\$102.30	
	Meals		,	
	Friday National Board - Johnny			
	Carino's	\$326.21		
	Friday Night	\$886.71		
	Saturday Luncheon	\$936.70		
	Saturday Banquet	\$1,335.20		
	·		\$3,484.82	
	Flowers - Corsages & Installation		\$149.39	
	Flowers - Aunt Jane		\$10.84	
	Gift - Speaker		\$100.00	
	Donation to Boy Scouts		\$25.00	
	Installation		\$16.27	
	Memorial Service - expenses donated		\$0.00	
	Postage - mailing		\$4.94	
	Hotel Room - Hosting		\$118.7 <u>0</u>	
	- -		<u>,</u>	

TOTAL EXPENSES \$4,487.27

TOTAL PROFIT \$228.96

Prepared by Michelle Swaney, National President

* since National hosted the convention, the convention fund and the convention allowance were not added in as income.

Bartlesville Chapter News



September 2018 Karen Lutke, Reporter

Happy September everyone! The kids and grandkids have gone back to school and summer activities are winding down. Maybe you are still planning to take a little vacation. We are having a Family vacation the end of this month at Kansas City. Please let me know if you have suggestions for activities. Especially for the 5-10-year-old grandchildren.

To celebrate what would have been Aunt Jane's 141st Birthday, we had our annual Ice Cream Social on the lawn by the Frank Phillips Home. Music was provided by the East Cross United Methodist Church Praise Team, Steelwind. It was attended by more than 200 people. Helping were Sandy Mason, Jan Brady and granddaughter Kaleigh, Tish Harris, Gail Barnett, Pattie Shipp, Greg and Michelle Swaney.



We received a BIG thank you from Jane Phillips Elementary School for funds we provide every year to enable them to take the students on Field Trips. Last year they were able to give each grade level the opportunity to experience new things.

For 2017-18 they visited:

PreK – Stephen Fite Concert and the Jenks Aquarium, **Kindergarten** – Pumpkin Patch and The Mercantile of Pioneer Woman, **First Grade** – The Tulsa Children's Museum, **Second Grade** – U Bounce in Tulsa, **Third Grade** – Woolaroc, Phillips Mansion and Phillips 66 Museum, **Fourth Grade** – Caney Valley Conservation, Ralph Mitchell Zoo in Independence KS, **Fifth Grade** – Safety Day, College Basketball and an Eggberts Breakfast Farewell at the end of the year. We are very happy to help the school in this way.

The Kindergartners were given a copy of the children's book, "Little Ree", by The Pioneer Woman, Ree Drummond herself on their Field Trip to Pawhuska!



Pattie Shipp, Suzi Birmingham, Kay Reynolds, Greg and Michelle Swaney at the Grand Hotel on Mackinac Island.



We have started a new partnership with Bartlesville Care Center to hold Bingo games for the residents and supply them with Walker and Wheelchair Caddies. We will also provide Christmas gifts for residents without family. We look forward to this new opportunity to help Seniors in our community.

The Gift Shop merchandise is available for purchase. Contact Debbie Laroche at Debbie.Laroche@P66.com or 918-977-5008.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

September 22, Social to Ponca City, contact Lisa King November 13-14, B&N \$6 Sale in Cafeteria December 5-6, Collective Goods Sale in Cafeteria

See you at Convention in Webster, TX June 21-22, 2019!

Karen Lutke (KarenLutke@gmail.com)

CHANNEL CHAPTER JANUES Pasadena, TX

September 2018

Reporters: Kathy Daughtridge, Sally Dennett

SALLY is reporting this month.

The news this past month has been all about "a look back to August 2017". A year after "Harvey", many neighborhoods are still recovering from flood waters. The piles of watersoaked furniture, appliances, clothes and sheetrock no longer line the streets, but a lot of people are still living the loss day-to-day. Vehicles were also a total loss in most of the flooded areas. Auto industry experts estimate that 500,000 to 1 million cars, trucks and SUVs were damaged by floodwaters from Hurricane Harvey (@500,000 in the Houston area). The drone picture below (Texas Aerials) was taken over the Royal Purple Speedway. Texas World Speedway was another racetrack contracted to store damaged vehicles until they're processed by insurance companies, reclaimed by dealers, or scrapped outright. Mother Nature is a powerful force...



Out of the sadness we have seen some **amazing heroes** emerge. Not just the wonderful "Cajun navy", or the police, fire and emergency services, but it's the citizens that never expected to be heroes... but it's the neighbor with a boat who returned to flooded homes to retrieve pets, people who opened their homes to offer food and shelter to strangers, men and women giving time and talent to help rip out sheetrock and gut homes. Also, the donations of food, clothes and furniture from area businesses.

Most of these people will never make the "thank you" page in the local paper, but it makes you feel "good" to know that so many people opened their heart without ever asking for anything in return. They just wanted to help....

Sharon Robinette spent a recent weekend biking with friends. Apparently, the heat and humidity were a challenge.

Our August chapter meeting was held at a "delicious" Mexican food restaurant, *Jimmy Changes*. Kathy Daughtridge and Sally Dennett attended. We talked about a new charity project, *Sarah's House*, in Pasadena. We discussed the 2019 convention. Our next chapter meeting will be at the Hilton Garden Inn. Date and time to be announced.

Peace, Love & JPS - 2019

T.T.F.N.

Kathy & Sally

OKLAHOMA CITY CHAPTER

Sharon Eaton, Reporter September 2018

Greetings from Oklahoma City,

September has presented itself here in Oklahoma with rain – which is unusual but needed. We are praying for the East Coast that Tropical Storm Florence will pass them by with little to no damage. We are reminded that it has been one year since Hurricane Harvey landed in the Houston area and they are still recovering from the aftermath.

Jerry and I went to The Big Island of Hawaii for a week in late August. Unfortunately, shortly after we arrived, Hurricane Lane decided he would also like to visit. We spent several days enjoying the nice weather and the natural beauty of the island. Then we got serious about moving our flight up as we were scheduled to depart about the time the hurricane was expected to hit land. As we left the Kona airport, we had blue skies and no rain but were hearing reports of major flooding on the Hilo side of the island. It wasn't the vacation we had hoped for – but then again, it could have been worse. Our hearts go out to everyone who has been affected by adverse weather this year.

School has started and OKC member Robin Miller spends all her free time driving Delaney to dance and Grayson to football and soccer. Delaney is in 4th grade and Grayson is in 9th grade this year – it just doesn't seem possible.

I look forward to seeing each of you in Webster, Texas in June 2019.

Sharon Eaton

Be strong and take heart, all you who hope in the Lord.

Psalms 31:24



September 2018

THIS MONTH'S PROGRAM:



Meredith Place

Georgia Hughes provided the program for our August meal. Lacy Daniels is the Community Relations Manager at "Meredith Place" in Pampa. She's been married for 10 years and has a daughter and son. She has been with Meredith Place for 3 years. Meredith Place has 36 apartments and is an assisted living facility. Their facility wants to get to know all their residents and make them part of the assisted living family.

Lacy Daniels & Georgia Hughes

Meredith Place works with residents so they can afford to live in the assisted living community. One bedroom studio apartments are available as well as cut throughs for married people since sometimes older married couples have separate bedrooms. The studio apartments have a bathroom and kitchenette with refrigerator and microwave. Some studio apartments occupied by couples have 1 bedroom, living room, kitchenette and bathroom. Companion rooms are also available for people that may not be able to afford a studio by themselves so cost is shared. The facility tries to match residents in these types of cases. People that are capable are allowed to drive their cars and have to sign in/out but still maintain some of their independence. Those that don't drive are provided transportation by the facility to their appointments and other locations necessary. The Meredith Place costs are \$84 per day and significantly lower than other assisted living facilities and nursing homes. The facility charges by levels and has several options for people that have a limited amount of funding. Lacy's saying for Meredith Place was:







Members attending meeting

backrow I-r Kathy Tyre (new member), Kay Fisher, Georgia Hughes

middle row I-r Tara Moyer(new member), Linda Chisholm, Sara Ramby(new member),

Stephanie Compean(new member), Heaven Boyett (new member)

front row 1-r Joan Gordon, Cindy Cornelius, Fran Braden, Shirley Tubbs, Lillie Turner

JPS welcomes all the new members that are getting involved with our group.

Thank you Ladies!!

September Calendar



9/3 Labor Day

9/6 MEXICAN FIESTA MEAL

(old school cafeteria at P66 Plant)

9/8 & 9 Altrusa Craft Market

9/24 JPS Board 4:30 pm &

Membership Meeting 6 pm



September Birthdays

Shirley Tubbs	09/02
Georgía Hughes	09/08
Fran Braden	09/13
Tara Moyer	09/17
Sherley Cole-Taylor	09/20
Ату Кетр	09/28
Regina Franklin	09/29

Happy Birthday, Ladies!

Hope you enjoy a memorable day!



Prayers to and for our IPS members

Ella & R.D. Cornelison – health issues – please keep praying (R.D. rehab at Caprock, Ella vocal chords)

Shirley Tubbs brother - Roger Smith - health issues

Norma Luginbyhl's sister Darlene – Cancer treatments

Elsie Eaton - health in Caprock Assisted Living

Fran Braden – decorating for 2 grandchildren's weddings September and October

Anita Dickson's mother – Lottie Hunnicutt health issues



Panhandle Chapter Members having BABIES, BABIES AND MORE BABIES.....



Susannah Lane Dikes started the chapter off delivering a baby boy

Trevor Martin

Dikes

Born: 8/16/2018 12:18 pm

Weight: 6 lbs 12 oz

19.5 inches long



Susannah with Trevor

Kevin holding Marion, Susannah holding baby

Trevor and Cecily and Big brother Peyton



Trevor Martin Dikes

" Mason Andrew Smith has arrived"



Panhandle Chapter of JPS welcomes another little one to the world. Debbie Rogers daughter Kelly made her extremely happy on August 29th at 11 am. That's when Mason Andrew Smith was born weighing 6 lbs 15 oz at 19.5 inches long. Baby, Mom, Dad, Big brother Creed and especially GG and grandpa doing well.



GG Debbie Rogers with her new grandson.

Mason Andrew sleeping like a little angel.

Lake Meredith Small Fish Fry hosted Annual Free Fishing Tournament for all children

Panhandle Chapter Members assisted with local fishing tournament for children up to age 14. There were 230 children who participated in this year's tournament which is sponsored by local residents, businesses and other organizations (JPS) at no cost to the children. All the children attending received a Zebco combo rod and reel and filled tackle boxes. The children with the most fish caught in each of the three age divisions also received additional prizes. Businesses sponsored snacks, drinks, chips, and hot dogs for this event for all that attended. There were over 600 hot dogs served. The National Park Service Park Rangers, Phillips66, Chevron Phillips and many other volunteers assisted with this yearly event to promote family fishing fun at Lake Meredith. Scooby Doo even showed up to have some fun with the kids.

Now for the rest of the story



Future Fund Raisers

September 6 (Thursday) – Mexican Fiesta @ old school cafeteria P66 plant

September 8-9 (Saturday-Sunday) – Altrusa Market Craft Show - Aluminium Dome Borger TX

October 30 (Tuesday) – Fall Bake Sale (TBA)

November Date (TBA) Thanksgiving Luncheon

Panhandle Chapter Reporter

Kay Fisher

The Woodlands Chapter - JANUES

President – Todd Robbins Vice President – Tricia Opincar JANUES Reporter – Louise Crider 2018 September JANUES Edition

The Gathering Place

On August 17th, JPS Woodlands chapter met at the Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church to host lunch for The Gathering Place. The Gathering Place is an outreach program for adults who have early to moderate Alzheimer's or dementia. Members of JPS assisted by providing part of the meal (Chicken Tetrazzini, garden salad, dessert, mixed vegetables, green beans, fruit salad, brownies & pie), and Chick-Fil-A graciously provided Chicken minis, Fruit platters, and cookies. We dished up the meal on plates and served to the attendees, then we socialized with the attendees, accepting their thanks for the meal. We all had a great time, a wonderful feel-good break in the middle of our work day, and we returned to work knowing we'd made a difference in someone's life.



(L to R): Stephen Marchese, Debbie Sweeney, Heather Matthews, Shannon Blacknall, Tricia Opincar, Tricia's mom, Louise Crider Mary Emerson, Faresha Dominic, and Caitlin Smith.



Louise Crider socializing with some of the attendees, making sure everyone had enough to eat.



Heather Matthews and Shannon Blacknall are preparing ice teas to serve to the attendees.



Faresha Dominic is getting into the groove with WCPC church helpers as part of the entertainment.



Debbie Sweeney and Faresha Dominic are working hard preparing the salad



Catlin Smith and Tricia Opincar are working in the kitchen.

Upcoming Events in September:

<u>Supply Drive benefiting Montgomery County Animal Shelter</u> – we will be collecting dog and cat food for the shelter, along with used blankets and towels.

3rd Quarter Membership meeting in review:

- Troy Ita, a volunteer with the Montgomery County Animal Shelter, started off our meeting, sharing with us the needs of the shelter and their mission goals in our county. It's very hard to think that we have over 450 animals (cats & dogs) in the shelter, but yet through adoptions, they manage to maintain a 92% adoption rate, which makes them a no-kill shelter. Fostering of animals is a wonderful way to help the shelter and doesn't require a lot of time. Training occurs every Saturday at the shelter from 10:0-11:00 AM.
- We then had several members share the service activity at The Gathering Place. Everyone present had a great time, with required minimal effort, yet was a huge help to the church (since they didn't have to worry about preparing lunch), and all the attendees enjoyed the meal and our fellowship.
- We discussed the upcoming service project at the LDS Peanut Butter Cannery on Friday, August 31st. As our first volunteer service with this activity, we decided to take a ½ shift (8 volunteers minimum), sharing with H&M Enterprises. More on this activity next month.
- We will be holding a Quilt Raffle in early November to benefit a Veterans organization yet to be determined. Sandra Daugherty has again made and donated the quilt to our chapter.
- The board is beginning to look at our activities for 2019 and are requesting ideas/suggestions from our members on service projects that we can become involved in next year. Please provide feedback to Tricia Opincar, President-Elect
- As a reminder, any member, and any employee can request a donation to any 501c3 charitable organization. Nomination forms are available, just email Todd Robbins.
- Mark your Calendars now for the 4th Quarter membership meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 13th from 11:00-12:00 in room 6105.



Members' Birthdays

Tricia Opincar – September 4th
Ron Corn – September 6th
Maribel Bradford – September 12th
Reese Myers – September 14th
Laura Oksenholt – September 15th
Rennee Pitts – September 20th
Ellen Richter – September 28th

JPS Anniversary

Ellen Richter - 17 yrs. – September 20th

CPCHEM Anniversary

Mike Meissner – 37 yrs. – Sept 1st Shannon Blacknall – 15 yrs. – Sept 1st



EVERYDAY SHOPPING - JPS COMPANY STORE

Please visit our impressive display case in the Café to order gifts for an occasion or just regular shopping from the array of company store items for sale. Just click on the link below to browse the brochure and to see prices, color, choices, etc. Contact Rene Dominic 832-458-3568 or Louise Crider 832-813-4816 for inquiries or to place an order use the website:

http://nsight.cpchem.net/FACILITIES/headquarters/HQHomeSite/jps/Pages/JPS-Store.aspx

JPS TO SMILE ALONG WITH AMAZON:

In keeping with our generous spirit, we'd like to share a fun, easy way to donate to JPS, Woodlands using AmazonSmile! Here's how it works:

- 1. Access Amazon using this link https://smile.amazon.com/ch/36-4725259 instead of amazon. com;
- 2. Shop as you normally would (no special user account needed and no price differences between the two sites);
- 3. 0.5% of your purchase is automatically donated to JPS by Amazon;
- 4. Feel free to share the link above with family, friends, and colleagues. Additional details can be found here: https://smile.amazon.com/about; or you can also contact Erin McMurrough or Louise Crider.

Thank you all so much for supporting JPS. Happy shopping!



DATE	JPS NATIONAL POLICY & PROCEDURES - EXHIBIT "B" - JPS NATIONAL DUE DATES
January 1	 Membership dues are due January 1 and payable to the National Treasurer on or before the last day of February. (See Article II, Section 2 (c)) Dues received by the National Treasurer after the last day of February will be a NEW membership. (See Article II, Section 2 (b)) Dues paid after September 30 are good through December of the following year. [See Article II, Section 2 (d)]
30 Days after receipt of statement	 Payment of proportionate share of annual tax return fees is based on membership count as of May 31. Due 30 days after receipt of statement. \$25.00 penalty imposed on those chapters who do not meet the deadline. [See Article VIII, Section 2 (b)]
March 1	Chapters will advise the National Board of their new officers. Letter from National President requesting time off for employees to be written Memorial Fund nominee information due to National President if being awarded that year.
April 1	Recommendations due to National President.
April 15	 Payment of Memorial Fund due from each chapter. \$25.00 penalty imposed on those chapters who do not meet this deadline. [See Article IX, Section 2] Chapters will submit local history and scrapbook items to the National Vice President for the National scrapbook. Chapters will submit copies of local Bylaws to each National Board member. Bylaws local chapters should be revised in accordance with those revisions to our National
	Bylaws. [See Article VII, Section 4 (a) and (b)] Annual Financial Statement and Audit due from each chapter. [See Article VIII, Section] Chapters will send Chapter Member of the Year resumes to the President.
60 Days Prior to Convention	 Chapters will advise National Nominating Committee Chairman and the National Boa of the office for which each of their candidates will be running. { See Article IV, Section (c) }
45 Days Prior to Convention	Call to Convention will be issued by the National Secretary. [See Article III, Section 3]
30 Days Prior to Convention	 All National obligations must be met by this date in order for the chapter not to lose their delegate/proxy votes at convention, National Officer Candidates, etc. [See Artic III, Section 4]
15 Days Prior to Convention	Delegate and Proxy form/s due to the National Board and Convention Chairman (mer
60 Days After Convention	 Minutes of Convention to be issued by the National Secretary. Complete Convention Financial Statement to the National Board from hosting chapter convention chairman (men).
July 15	 Convention Fund is due - \$9.00 per member based on membership count as of the la day of the month preceding convention. (See Article III, Section 2) \$25.00 penalty for those chapters failing to meet the deadline.
October 1	 Chapters shall have submitted additions and/or corrections to the convention minute to the National Board.
October 31	Updated Blue Book information to be issued by National Vice President to Chapter Presidents.

JPS NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP FORM

		<u> </u>				<u></u>				
TO:	TDG N. d. LG	,		DA	TE:					
FROM:	JPS National Sec	retary		E-(CC: ALL N	ATION	AL OF	FICER	RS.	-
1 ROM.					50. 1 HLL 11	7 111 01\1	il oi	TICLI		
PLEASE 1	MAKE THE FOLI	OWING CHANGI	ES TO OU	R MEMBE	RSHIP RE	CORDS	:			_
NEW ME	MRFRS.									
FULL N			I	FAMILIAR	NAME	DATE	JOIN	NED	NO. ASSIGN	ED
						1			ı	
	LED MEMBERS:									
NAME						NUMI	BER	DATI	E	
_										
						<u>I</u>				
	HANGES:								•	
FROM			TO				NUN	IBER	MBRSHIP T	YPE
	R'S DEATH:					1			-	
NAME						NUMI	BEK	DATI	<u>t</u>	
						I				
	R TRANSFER:									
NAME				NUMBE R	FROM C	HAPTE	R	TO CE	IAPTER	
				K						
			•							
		ER STATUS: MU				SIDENT	REQ	UEST '	ГО	
NATIONA	AL PRESIDENT W	VITH COPIES TO	NATIONA	AL BUARD	•					
NEW ME	MBERSHIP COU	NTS:								
REGULA										
LIFE:										
RETIREI										
	ARY LIFE: ARY RETIRED									
	III IIIIII									

NOTE: ATTACH CHECK TO NATIONAL TREASURER'S COPY

CK #:

CK DATE:

CHAPTER TOTAL:

CK AMT: Rev. 9/1/18

National Board Contact Information 2018 – 2019

President

Michelle Swaney 2450 SE Madison Bartlesville, OK 74006 Phone: 918-333-5338 (Home) Phone: 918-766-4608 (Cell)

Email: mlswaney@sbcglobal.net

Vice President

Patricia Cooper 10001 Six Pines Drive RM#7122C The Woodlands, Texas 77380 832-813-4742 (Work) 832-818-0528 (Cell)

Email: coopep@cpchem.com

Secretary

Pattie Shipp
2641 Roanoke Ridge Road
Bartlesville, OK 74006
Phone: 918-333-0993 (Home)

Phone: 918-332-0444 (Cell)
Email: pjshipp@sbcglobal.net

Treasurer

Joan Gordon 701 Skyline Borger, TX 79007

Phone: 806-273-5418 (Home)
Phone: 806-335-6374 (Cell)
Email: joantgordon@yahoo.com

JANUES Editor

Sharon Eaton 4585 Quail Run Edmond, OK 73025

Phone: 405-359-1161 (Home) Phone: 405-863-3909 (Cell) Email: skeaton@ionet.net

	IPS@NATIONAL@MFMORIA	ALŒUNDØ®DRDERØ®PAYMENT®TRANSM	ITTAI ITORM (?)			
TO:?	2					
	JPS@National@reasurer@		DATE?			
E-CC:2	All@National@Officers@					
FROM:						
		_				
		_				
	MAKETCHECKSTPAY/	 Ableeto:ejjaneephillipsesocietyeen a	TION A I 🛭			
		(s)@with@he@National@reasurer's@opy				
	ETICIOSEMITECK	(Symminementational Feasurer Swopy	• !			
	MEMORIAL FUND CONTRIBUTIO	NS-*NATIONAL®RESIDENT®WILL®END®ACKN	OWLEDGEMENT			
Check® 0.2						
Check Date ?		Send@Acknowledgment@to?	Donor's Name ?			
Checkဩ mount	In∄Memory∄bf	(Name®&@Address)	and 🛮 Address			
0.	In 3 Memory 3 bf					
Date:						
0.	In@Memory@bf					
o. Pate:						
atc.	-					
		+				
0.	In⊡Memory⊡of					
ate:	4					
Check∄No.	Note: **Dse **National **Secretary Check **Date	ANNUALIPAYMENTS [] y's IMembership IF orm If or IMembership Check IA mount	o∎Dues∎Payment Payment			
	5.1.551 3.05					
		+				
	IDSBin \$22 Bayolikus	OTHERIPA Y MEN TS [] ard-\$16.50,ILocalIMOYIPin-\$38,IHistor	192 Al 693			
		ROMENATIONALEVICEEPRESIDENT	yabook-30m			
Chook (A) o		Check Amount	Daymant			
Check No.	Check Date Check Date	CHECKIAMOUNT	Payment			
	+					
-						
	I OfficersI(OriginalIFormIw/ch	eck11o2Treasurer)2				
Local©chapte	rIOfficers ?					
PSIDir\Treasurer\T	reasurer ® -orms®	Ck@#2				
Revised:106/27/1712		Ck@Date@				
• •		Ck@Amt2				

(For a local areasurer's a se)